
Hearing of TTP2470 and TTP2471

Directions letter issued via email on 17 July 2024

Dear all,

Following a preliminary review of HEOC's SRD, please see below a direction from the Hearing Chair for HEOC.

The Hearing Chair has undertaken a preliminary review of your SRD and the appendices to it.

The Hearing Chair is disappointed to note that you do not appear to have given a clear and concise response to

direction 3 set out in the email to you dated 15 July 2024 and timed at 12.01.

The Hearing Chair has directed that if, at the hearing on 23 July 2024, you wish to contend that the Principal

Decision referred to and upheld in the determination of TPP2453 et al is not binding on you and that you are

entitled to re-open it in this determination, then you must by no later than 10:00 Friday 19 July 2024 file with

the Committee, and serve on NR, a supplement statement of case setting out all facts, matters and documents

relied upon and identify all of the provisions of the Network Code and the ADRR that you rely upon to support

your assertion that you are entitled to do so.

If you do not file a compliant supplemental statement of case as directed it will be assumed that you no longer

have any challenges to the Principal Decision and the hearing will proceed on that basis.

Please can a representative from HEOC acknowledge receipt of this email?

Kind regards,

Secretary

Access Disputes Committee


